
Hazen Figure Skating Club Board Meeting

Date: May 16, 2021

The Hazen Figure Skating Club Spring Meeting was called to order at 4:05pm and opened in due

form by Mandy Senske, HFSC President in the forum.

Reports

Treasurer:

● Greta Sago gave the Treasurer's Report.

● Maintenance deposit checks were returned to all families who fulfilled their duties.

● We have a few wish list items we are looking into for the upcoming season; Ice Show

flooring, sound system, etc.

Ice Show:

● Signup genius worked great for service points.

● Attendance at all shows was great for all 3 shows.

● Flowers sold out.

● The keychains for admission worked really well.  We apologize if you forgot yours and

you had to pay for admission but this is the first year we have been ahead in the ice show

in a long time.

● USBs from the Ice Show were handed out.

● All families received their maintenance deposit checks back.

Fundraising:

● All chocolates were sold - a big thank you to the families who sold extra!

● 4000 raffles were sold - this is an all time high.

● Reminder to advanced families to reach out to Bronson’s Supermarket if they want to

fundraise.

Coach/Competition Coordinator:

Minot Competition went well, we had a lot of LTS skaters participate! We plan to attend Minot

Comp again in the upcoming season (usually held in February).

New Business:

● Elections:

● Vice President: Tanya Gieser, Samantha Melberg, Brooke Bauer were nominated.

Brooke Bauer was elected VP for a 2-year term

Treasurer: Greta Sago was elected for a 2-year term

Registration Coordinator: Jodi Hintz was elected for a 2-year term

● HWS is hoping to get the ice on in September.  We will follow-up on that and start the

season early if possible.

● We are looking for volunteers that would be willing to help mentor new families.  Ice

show, competition and several sessions can be confusing.

Respectfully Submitted: Sarah Yunker, Secretary


